
 
 

Dear Dublin Bay Mermaid Sailors, 

 

As the festive season is upon us, it is with great pleasure and genuine goodwill that I extend my 

heartfelt Christmas greetings to each and every one of you. This year has undoubtedly been filled 

with challenges and triumphs alike, and as we come together to celebrate the spirit of Christmas, let 

us reflect on the strength and camaraderie that unites us as the Dublin Bay Mermaid sailing 

community. 

 

In the season's spirit, may your hearts be filled with the joy of shared moments, the warmth of 

cherished friendships, and the anticipation of exciting adventures on the open water. The sea has 

been our common playground, a place where we have forged bonds and faced challenges together, 

and I am grateful for the memories we have created as a community. 

 

As we raise our glasses to toast the holiday season, let us also raise our sails in anticipation of the 

upcoming year. May it bring fair winds, smooth seas, and many opportunities for new horizons and 

achievements. Your dedication to the art of sailing and the promotion of the Dublin Bay Mermaid 

class is truly commendable, and I am confident that the coming year will bring even more success 

and fulfilment to each one of you. 

 

In the true spirit of Christmas, let us extend our gratitude to those who have supported us, our 

families, friends, and all those who share in our passion for sailing. It is their unwavering 

encouragement that makes our endeavours possible. 

 

May this Christmas be a time of reflection, gratitude, and joy. Wishing you and your loved ones a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year filled with hope, happiness, and the fulfilment of your 

sailing dreams. 

 

Fair winds and following seas, 

 

Darach Dinneen, 

President,  

Dublin Bay Mermaid Association. 


